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Subject objections to the naming of the new federal electorate

Classification | 2d Unclassified

| wish to voice my objection to the proposed name of the New Federal Electorate. The current name
of "Wright" has, from my observation and conversation with a wide group of people, very little support
in the local community even though it does honour a worthy - if relatively unknown - recipient.

In my view it would be better to name the electorate after the well-known pioneers of the Central
Queensland area, the Archer Brothers, thus naming the electorate "Archer"

Thank you

Robert Mills

19 Barrett Street

North Rockhampton Qld 4701
0409 060 220
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